
 
From: Schultz, Cathleen [mailto:CathleenSchultz@dwt.com]  
Sent: Tuesday, September 20, 2016 5:47 PM 
To: Jeanette Spriggs <Jeanette.Spriggs@fcc.gov> 
Subject: RE: FRN Corrections 
 
E860450 and E861025: 

Liberty Cable Vision of Puerto Rico Ltd. and Liberty Cablevision of Puerto LLC merged on January 10, 
2012.  The combined entity took the name Liberty Cablevision of Puerto LLC.   
 
E6811: 
 
License E6811 is currently registered to Puerto Rico Cable Acquisition Company LLC as a receive-only 
earth station.  In June 2015, Liberty Cablevision of Puerto LLC’s parent, Liberty Global, acquired a 100% 
interest in the parent of Puerto Rico Cable Acquisition Company LLC.  Until July 2015, E6811 was 
licensed to Puerto Rico Cable Acquisition Company Inc.  In July 2015, the transaction was consummated 
and E6811 was assigned from Puerto Rico Cable Acquisition Company Inc. to Puerto Rico Cable 
Acquisition Company LLC pursuant to the filing of FCC Form 312.   
 
 
 
 
 

Current FRN Licensee Licenses Correct FRN Details Required Action 

0010593408 Liberty 
Cablevision of 
Puerto Rico 
Ltd.  
(LCPR Ltd.)* 
 
 
*Should be 
Liberty 
Cablevision of 
Puerto Rico 
LLC 

E860450 
E861025 

0013778857 

Associated 
with Liberty 
Cablevision 
of Puerto 
Rico LLC 
(LCPR LLC) 

Both licenses, 
E860450 & 
E8661025, were 
originally applied 
for, granted to LCPR 
Ltd.   

Control was 
transferred from 
LCPR Ltd to LCPR 
LLC on Jan. 10, 
2012, and LCPR Ltd. 
was dissolved.  This 
transaction was 
approved by the 
FCC on February 13, 
2012.   

Please change the 
FRN associated 
with these 
licenses to FRN 
0013778857 and 
correct the FCC 
database to show 
the correct 
licensee, Liberty 
Cablevision of 
Puerto Rico LLC 
(as approved by 
the FCC in 2012). 

0024720195 Puerto Rico 
Cable 
Acquisition 
Company LLC 

E6811 0011556719 License is in the 
name of PRCAC LLC. 

Please change the 
FRN associated 
with this license 
to the correct 

http://licensing.fcc.gov/ibfsweb/ib.page.FetchPN?report_key=939225
http://licensing.fcc.gov/ibfsweb/ib.page.FetchPN?report_key=939225


(PRCAC LLC) 
 

Associated 
with PRCAC 
LLC 

FRN for PRCAC 
LLC, FRN 
0011556719.   

 
 
 
 
From: Schultz, Cathleen [mailto:CathleenSchultz@dwt.com]  
Sent: Tuesday, September 20, 2016 12:36 PM 
To: Jeanette Spriggs <Jeanette.Spriggs@fcc.gov> 
Subject: FRN Corrections 
 
Hi Jeanette, 
 
We have client with 3 receive-only earth station license that are not associated with the correct 
FRN.  Would you have time today to discuss the proper way to correct the FRN?  If it is helpful and/or 
more efficient, I can send you the details by email before we talk. 
 
Please let me know. 
 
Thank you, 
Cathleen 
 
Cathleen Schultz | Davis Wright Tremaine LLP 
Senior Paralegal 
1919 Pennsylvania Avenue NW, Suite 800 | Washington, DC 20006 
Tel: (202) 973-4371 | Fax: (202) 973-4499  
Email: cathleenschultz@dwt.com | Website: www.dwt.com | Blogs: www.lifelinelaw.com and 
www.eratelaw.com 
Anchorage | Bellevue | Los Angeles | New York | Portland | San Francisco | Seattle | Shanghai | 
Washington, D.C. 
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